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Vienna Police Department Welcomes New Police Officer  
 

 
(Pictured above from left to right is Officer Tanner Working with Police Chief James Morris) 

On December 15, 2024, the Vienna Police Department proudly welcomed Officer Tanner 

Working. With nearly two years of experience as a Law Enforcement Ranger at 

Machicomoco State Park, Officer Working brings significant expertise in law 

enforcement and community service to the department. 

A native of Warrenton, Virginia, Officer Working earned his bachelor’s degree in 

Geography from the University of Mary Washington in 2022. A dedicated outdoorsman 

and volleyball enthusiast, he is committed to serving and protecting the community. In 

his free time, he enjoys fishing, hunting, and exploring Virginia's natural beauty. 

Officer Working has completed a comprehensive twelve-week mentorship with a Field 

Training Instructor (FTI), covering key aspects of law enforcement. He has also 

familiarized himself with the Town of Vienna’s ordinances, layout, and internal 

operations. The Vienna Police Department is excited to welcome Officer Working and 

looks forward to his contributions to the community. The community is encouraged to 

welcome him when they see him around town. 

For further information please contact:  

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer  

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255.7845 
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